
4A Albert Street, Windsor, Berkshire, SL4 5BU www.thegreenroomschool.com 01753 866711

Thursday 9th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am delighted to invite your young person to The Green Room Windsor second Movie Evening
of the year on Thursday 23rd November, from 3:05 - 5pm.

Attendance is optional, but it would be wonderful to see as many of our pupils there as possible.
Staff will of course be overseeing the event, as well as providing homemade popcorn and
sugar-free soft drinks.

We will be showing the fantastic, psychological-thriller - Nightcrawler!

The Movie Evening will begin after pupils have had a chance to take a short break after the
school day has ended. It will finish at 5pm, at which point pupils may leave.

We would really appreciate it if you could let our school office know if your young person wishes
to attend and whether you are able to pick them up after the event. If your young person usually
travels home by taxi, we will need to cancel that service, and so would appreciate being informed
by Monday 20th November at the latest.

Please note, this movie has an Age-Rating of 15, which we would ask you to consider before
giving your permission for your young person to attend. If you have any questions, comments or
suggestions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact The Green Room via email
office@thegreenroomschool.com or by phoning the school office 01753 866711.

Regards

Callum Flanagan
Head of School
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